
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

September 7, 2009 
 
 

 The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was opened with the following members present: 
Mayor Hull, Asst. Mayor Levey, council members David Brumage, Richard Walton and Town 
Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
The treasurer’s report was as follows: $226,169.51 
 
Parks & Playgrounds equipment is installed and work is complete. 
 
A motion was made by Barry Levey to increase Land Development Fee from $6850 to $10,000.  Motion 
was 2nd by Richard Walton, all agreed motion passed.  Ordinance will be read next month. 
 
David Brumage made a motion to donate $100 to the Antietam Creek Watershed Alliance, Richard Walton 
2nd all agreed motion passed. 
 
No further business to discuss. 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Administrator 


